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It is with great regret that the South West Regional Dive Weekend scheduled for the 15-17th
May 2020 will be cancelled due to ongoing concerns regarding the continuing impact of the
coronavirus. 

  

The health and safety of all of those who join us for this annual event has been a priority for the
us in making this decision. 

  

We look forward to seeing you all again in 2021.

  

Inbhear Sceine/Kerry Sub Aqua Club
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